NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

USD 465 intends to issue a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to interested General Contractors for Construction Manager At-Risk services for recently approved bond projects. These projects will include HVAC replacement for four elementary schools, controlled access entries for four elementary schools and the pre-k school and deferred maintenance projects.
A formal RFQ will be available on November 10, 2023.  Firms interested in receiving a copy of the RFQ shall submit a written request by the close of business on November 8, 2023 to Mark Littell, Assistant Superintendent & Curriculum Director, USD 465, 1407 Wheat Drive, Winfield, KS 67156 or email to mark_littell@usd465.com.  Responses to the RFQ will be due on or before November 22, 2023 at 12:00 p.m. to be eligible for further consideration.

